
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

18 October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
PTA 
 
Thank you so much for everybody who has shown interest in wanting to join the PTA and become part 
of our new committee. We have been overwhelmed with your generosity to offer help and support in 
relaunching our PTA.  
 
We currently have a number of parents who are interested in forming the committee and a large 
number of parents who we have been added to our PTA mailing list to support in volunteering at our 
events.  
 
Our next step is now to form our new committee. We know many of you had questions and wanted 
to find a little more out about the PTA and the roles within.  Therefore, for those of you who are 
interested in being a part of the main committee, we would like to invite you to a virtual question and 
answer session on Tuesday 1 November at 5pm. During this session, we will explore the roles of the 
PTA, how it is formed and past events in the hope this gives our families a little more information. 
 
Should you wish to attend, please book your place by completing the below Google Form. We will 
then send you a link prior to the event.  
 
https://forms.office.com/r/gyc6tyAZ2T   
 
After this we will then run an Extraordinary General Meeting (EGM) to vote in our new committee. 
The date of this will be Thursday 10th November at 5pm in the school hall. Please note this invitation 
extends to all families.  
 
If you have any queries or questions please do contact the school office. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
  
Rebecca Wood    Tom Ball 
Head of School   Senior Teacher  
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